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Leave our mail-in elections alone. Our system is cheaper, and allows for greater
turnout in all of our elections to allow for better representation for all Oregonians.
While it may be in contrast to State Senator David Smith's beliefs, we should value
the benefits of our mail-in system, and hold those benefits as sacred. Stop trying to
suppress the voice of the people.



